August 22, 2023
Sunday School Family,

We are excited to announce the return of
the Whirl Curriculum! A fun Faith based
educational program that will guide our
children through the Bible. Each week they
will hear a well known story and learn how
it relates to their lives!

Join us Rally Sunday - September 17th, 2023

e 9:00 am Service - Bible Presentation to Sunday School students entering grade 4K, 3rd, and
7th grade; also bring your backpack for Blessing of the Backpacks!

e 10:00 am- Sunday School students and their families please join in the Fellowship Hall for
songs, donut holes, and milk. Children will be introduced to teachers and get to check out their
classrooms. Parents will be needed to help younger children with a project so please feel free
to stay! Last year’s “All about Me” posters were a hit and a great visual to all who walk through
our halls. We are going to have all students create their own again!

Please bring a self photo to attach to the poster. Size 3x5 or smaller would work best.

3K/4K -Mrs Natalie Fochs & 5K/1st -Mrs Stephanie Madson (classroom helpers Brenda Freiberg &
Tina Wenzel) These 2 groups will conclude with fun group playtime outdoors weather permitting or in
our new SS classroom play area! If you leave please plan to pick them up at one of the 2 places.

2nd/3rd/4th -Miss Gracie & Miss Libby & 5th/6th -Mrs Angie Ulness will conclude with a large group
game outdoors weather permitting or in the fellowship hall if need be. Please pick up your child there.

e 11:00 am - Sunday School is dismissed for the day!

Please note you do not need to be a member of Faith Lutheran Church to attend Sunday School.
Feel free to invite the children of your friends and family to attend; Sunday School registration forms
are available online or stop by the church office for an extra copy. This is a great way to build a better
community.

We are so excited to all be back together again in September!
The Board of Christian Education

Please feel free to contact the Youth Coordinator with any questions valleskeyb@gmail.com.

“Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old they will not turn from it”
Proverbs 22:6



